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416-363-7300 

129 Dundas St East 
Toronto, ON 
M5B 2N6 

March 21, 2016 

To whom it may concern 
Re: Supervised Injection Services for Toronto 

We are writing this note to show strong support for the initiative to provide 
supervised injection services in Toronto, and more specifically for the Methadone 
Works; Toronto Public Health. We have been in the community for more than 10 
years and have seen our fair share of street drug use. We feel that this initiative will 
provide for safer streets overall harm reduction for our city.  We apologize for not 
being able to show our support in person. Please feel free to contact us for further 
meetings or for anything else we can help provide. 

Michael Demian 
Angelo Stamadianos 
& The Metro Drugs Team 




